
Breaking News

18-May: Baldock Festival 

25-May: Letchworth Food and Drink Festival

01-June: Jordans Mill Craft Fair

08-June: Letchworth Art Fair

14-16 June: Ayot Art Show
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Last week I was drawing Birdie the Vizsla. She is Cooper’s sister. I drew Cooper

the week before last. Both portraits are going to their new home in Florida. The

client is really happy with both portraits and I’m so pleased and looking forward

to their reaction when they open their package. 

I also picked up a commission for a Watercolour Seahorse when I was at the

Hitchin Town Centre weekend before last, the client wanted an original very

similar to my Sammy the Seahorse which hangs in my house, so I painted a

version for her and called him Sam the Seahorse. 

Last weekend was very busy with craft fairs and shows and I’ve picked up a

couple of new commissions. And I’ve been drawing my in-laws Parrot Molly, a

Macaw Parrot and I’ve just started a Red Kite. So it’s been all about the birds. 

At Art Club with Bonny Snowdon Academy we are drawing a Red Panda, I’m

loving this little fella but can’t show you any progress until it’s finished…..so

watch this space…….

Competitions:

I’m entering into the SAA Art Competition, the UK Coloured Pencil Society and

the Coloured Pencil Magazine Competitions. So fingers crossed, but the

competition by fellow artists is unreal. There is just so much talent in the

world…….

It’s time for Frothy Coffee Friday 

Or Tantalising Tea time Newsletter. 

So grab a beverage and a bourbon biscuit (other flavours are available) 

and have a break and a read.  


